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By email:  
 
Tēnā koe  
 
Official Information request and response  
 
Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act (“OIA”) dated 13 November 2024. 
You have requested: 
Please supply a table or similar format showing a breakdown of financial outgoings (and income if any) 
summarised over the past five years, in respect of the following:  
 
Legal advice, work, representation or any other law-related matters, inc meetings and agreements, 
whether formal or not, identified as connected with the following law firms and their contractors, 
consultants and other partners/associates (please identify which entity the amount relates to): 

• Buddle Findlay 
• Dentons 
• Crown Law 

  
Please see our response below:  
NZ On Air has not had any financial outgoings nor income in respect of Buddle Findlay, Dentons and 
Crown Law over the past five years. We therefore decline your request as the document alleged to 
contain the information requested does not exist.  
 
For your information, funding provided by NZ On Air for all successful projects is searchable on our 
website. You can also sign up to receive our regular industry newsletter via our website. You have the 
right to refer this response to the Ombudsman if you are dissatisfied with it. More information on how to 
do this is here. NZ On Air proactively releases information in accordance with the Government’s 
commitment to the Open Government Partnership National Action Plan.  This includes publishing 
responses to requests for information under the OIA. Please note that this response (with your name 
removed) will be published on the NZ On Air website shortly and will remain on our website for 12 
months. 
 
Thank you for your interest in our work. 
 
Ngā manaakitanga,  

 
Raewyn Rasch 
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